
 

 

 
 
 
May 2022 
 
Dear Applicant, 
 
Thank you for your interest in the position of teacher of mathematics at The Hollins. 
 
We are a fully comprehensive school and serve a differing catchment area across Accrington 
and the surrounding area. Over 62% of our pupils come from E/E* areas of overall multiple 
deprivation, and prior attainment of our pupils is below average. However, we achieve many 
great things with our pupils due to our committed, well-trained staff always going the extra 
mile to care for our pupil’s welfare, character development and achievements. We are 
dedicated to improving the chances of all our young people, including our most vulnerable, 
pupil premium pupils, and learners with SEND and, as such, strive to offer as many 
opportunities for our pupils as possible, both within and outside of the classroom. We ensure 
that our staff receive continual professional learning throughout their time with us, regardless 
of the level of experience, as we are committed to ensuring we can always get better. 
 
Our recent transition to becoming an academy is helping cement further collaboration with 
other professionals, and will allow us to continue to further develop our practise. The LET 
Education Trust is an inclusive trust recognising the importance of providing for and investing 
in the adults of tomorrow. 
 
This is an excellent opportunity to join a successful team of professionals, and we welcome 
applications from new or experienced teachers. Should you wish to speak to me (on an 
informal basis), please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
We look forward to receiving your completed application form together with a letter of 
application. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
Sam Haydock 
Headteacher 


